
Nmé (Lake Sturgeon) Permit Lottery 

GTB-NRD will be issuing two permits for the harvest of a Lake Sturgeon in Black Lake 
(Cheboygan/Presque Isle counties) via a lottery. The permit will be valid through December 
31st, 2025. To enter your name for the lottery simply call, email, stop by the Natural Resources 
Department, or use the new app before January 10th at 5PM.  

 Phone: 231-534-7500 (Leave a message if no one answers) 

Email: NRD@GTB-NSN.GOV 
App: HUNT@GTBINDIANS.ORG 
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